
Kevin Beardmore 
 

WIPP has been an excellent community partner committed to serving our national interests and
protecting the residents of Carlsbad and New Mexico. I support the renewal of the WIPP permit.



Southeast New Mexico College 
 

For over eight years WIPP has partnered with Southeast New Mexico College (SENMC) to provide
the WIPP Leadership Academy to employees at the facility. Next week we will graduate the 26th
cadre. This training, refined and continuously improved over the years, is designed to enhance and
expand the WIPP team's knowledge and skills in support of its mission. It includes both leadership
development and site specific understanding, while emphasizing the essential need for fostering a
safety culture. Please accept SENMC's endorsement of and support for the renewal of the WIPP
permit.
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